TOM HUGGLER



Freelance Writer/Photographer

P.O. Box 98 • 8372 Wilson Road • Otisville, Michigan 48463 • 313-631-4745

POB 80320-Delta Branch, Lansing, MI 48908-0320, 517-323-0868

September 22, 1991

Bill Gibson Elko Guide Service 227 Bell Oak Ct. Elko, NV 89801

Dear Bill:

Well, I'm home safe and mostly sound. Haven't been in this good of shape since high school basketball.

Bill, the snowcock hunt was a great experience for me, the import of which is just now sinking in (that often happens after unbelievable trips like that). Again, I thank you very much for making it possible and affordable. You and Todd are a couple of the hardest-working guides I have ever hunted with. You run a great operation, and if you ever need a reference or quote for your next brochure, please ask.

Thank Cathy (Kathy?) for me, too. And take care of those great kids of yours. You have a special family and you're a lucky man.

Enclosed are some Gold Top mantles for you to try. I'm anxious to know what you think of them. Also, coming under separate cover are grouse books for you, Todd and Pete. Within a few weeks I'll forward dupes of my best slides and a color print of Agate.

If I forgot anything, let me know. Hope you guys got your elk this week. Thanks again and stay in touch.

Best wishes,

Tom Huggler